The Game Design Academy students are collecting gently used Leesville Spirit Wear
for their Chick-fil-A “Do Good December Project”. The Leesville gear will be distributed
to students who have an interest & may need it. Please drop off items in the labeled box
outside of Room 1208, in the Murphy Building, or give them to Ms. Hyer in Room 135.

Donations to purchase gift cards to local restaurants are also being collected. Use the
QR code below or this link http://tinyurl.com/decdogood to bring a little bit of joy to our
students. We thank you, in advance, for your donation.

Givebacks

Givebacks helps you engage your supporters, raise money online with less work, and harness
innovation to build up your entire community through Glvebacks. See why over 12,000
organizations and over 2.4 million people use Givebacks to thrive.
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